
Warren County administrator to hold listening sessions around county 
starting March 19 

  

WARREN COUNTY, NY – Warren County Administrator John Taflan will be holding quarterly 
“listening session” public meetings around the county in 2025, and the first two have been 
scheduled for Chestertown and Queensbury, starting March 19, 2025.  

Residents and visitors alike are welcome to stop by to chat with Administrator Taflan about 
concerns, oƯer suggestions or discuss any county-related issue that is on their mind.  

Administrator Taflan had proposed hosting the meetings during county Board of Supervisors 2024 
discussions of ways to deal with county budget shortfalls. 

Administrator Taflan said: “We want Warren County residents to know that we are available and 
accessible to learn more about the thoughts or concerns they may have about county programs 
and operations. We are not doing our jobs, and can not achieve the excellence our residents and 
visitors deserve, if we aren’t listening to the people we serve.” 

Come chat with the administrator: 

 Wednesday, March 19, Chester Town Hall, 6307 Route 9, Chester. 6 p.m.-- 7:30 p.m. 

 Tuesday, April 29, Queensbury Town Hall, 742 Bay Road, Queensbury. 6 p.m. -- 7:30 p.m. 

Additional "Conversation with County" events will be organized as schedules allow later in 2025. 

 


